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TERM 2 WEEK 2 
 

10th May 
2023 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
12/5/23 
Badge Assembly 
 
12/5/23 
SAPSASA Netball 
Trials 
 
15/5/23 
Student Free Day 
 
16/5/23 
Governing Council 
Meeting. 7pm. 
 
18/5/23 
School Photos 
 
18/5/23 
Rhythm & Rhyme 
Time. 10am. 
 
18/5/23 
Friends of the 
Library. 2pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

 

 
Welcome back, after what I hope was a relaxing break for all. I trust all have had a successful 
start to seeding. Fingers crossed we see some more rain soon. We have hit the ground 
running this term, with plenty scheduled for the term from the first week. We hope the 
students enjoy the learning experiences they will have this term. 
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews 
Thank you to those parents that we able to make a time to meet with teachers to check in. If 
you missed out on attending at the end of last term for any reason, please make contact with 
your child’s teacher to negotiate a mutually suitable time to meet. Interviews are used to 
report student progress and we encourage you to touch base if you are able. 
 
Badge Assembly 
Our Term 2 Class Captains have been elected to represent their class. They will be presented 
with their badges this Friday at 1:30pm.  
 
SAPSASA 
Congratulations to Ella, Indy and Siobhan on their selection into the CEP Swimming Team. 
These students competed at the SAPSASA Swimming Carnival in Adelaide last Friday. 
 
Trials for netball are this week at Lock. Best of luck to the students from LAS trailing. 
 
Lunch Orders 
Just a reminder the P&F have lunch orders this Friday. These are for those who ordered last 
week. Orders will be delivered to students at school. 
 
Norwood Footy Clinic 
Yesterday the Norwood Football Club ran a footy clinic for our students yesterday. We had 
two sessions, one for the younger students and one for the older students. The clinics were 
excellent and very engaging. The students enjoyed themselves and were fortunate to have 
the opportunity to see and touch the SANFL Premiership Cup! 

 

 
Disclaimer: 
The opinions in this 
newsletter do not necessarily 
reflect those of the 
Department for Education or 
Lock Area School. 

mailto:dl.0230.info@schools.sa.edu.au


 

 

  

 

Page 2          Lock Area School Newsletter 

 

SRC TRADING TABLE 

Thank you to everyone who donated to our Trading Table on Thursday April 6th. 

There was an amazing array of cakes and biscuits for people to buy. 

Thank you to the community members who came and supported our Trading Table. 

Congratulations to Kurt who won the jar of jellybeans. 

Over $350 was raised for Port Lincoln charities – wow! 

Thanks again, keep your eye on the newsletter for our next events later in the term. 

SRC OBSTACLE COURSE 

The SRC members for Term 1 organised an Obstacle 

Course around the oval for students to have fun during 

their lunch break. Children had fun weaving, rolling, 

throwing, jumping and skipping their way around the 

oval. 

Many thanks to the SRC Reps who planned, prepared and 

tidied up this great activity. 

Thanks to Cameron, Anabell, Kurt, Jesse, Evie and Keaton. 

AUTISM AWARENESS MONTH 

April was Autism Awareness Month and in the last week 

of Term 1 a display was set up in the Triple Block for 

classes to attend and increase their awareness of Autism. 

The time in the Triple Block was spent watching an 

informative video and participating in activities that 

stimulated the senses and increased knowledge about 

Autism and how it affects people. 

Did you know some famous people who have been 

diagnosed with Autism include Mozart, Albert Einstein, 

Greta Thunberg. 

Student Free Day 

Next Monday, 15th May, staff will be engaging with the Brightpath team to further their knowledge of the Brightpath 

platform and the teaching of writing. This is our site improvement focus for 2023. 

 

Governing Council 

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday 16th May at 7pm. 

 

School Photos 

Please remember to send photo forms back to school, even if you aren’t purchasing them. School photos will take place 

on Thursday 18th May. Please make sure student come in full school uniform. 

 

Visiting Performing Artist 

We welcome back Scott’s BMX Trick Bike Show next Friday. This was an outstanding performance last time it visited 

and we look forward to seeing what tricks students learn from the performance. 

 

PCW 

We welcome Danielle Harris to our staff from the beginning of this term. Danielle has won the Pastoral Care Worker 

position. We are looking forward the extra support Danielle can offer to our staff, students and families.  

 

Volunteers 

This term we welcome our volunteers back on site. It has been great to have them continuing to commit to coming in 

to listen to reading. The benefits for our students is enormous. If you are considering joining our volunteer group, 

please contact the school. We would love to build our volunteer group further. 

 

Have a great week, 

Beth Sampson  
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SCHOOL PHOTOS  

School photo day has been booked for Thursday 18th 

May (Term 2, Week 3) and is fast approaching!  

Order envelopes have been sent home with students, 

however, Advancedlife would prefer if orders were 

submitted and paid for via the secure online 

advanceorder web portal.  

This portal is specifically set up for the school using the 

unique 9-digit online ordering code (please follow the 

“how to order” step by step guide attached to the 

newsletter). Please note: this code can also be found on 

your order envelopes, and on the advanceaccess 

dashboard.  

PARENTS WHO PLACE THEIR ORDER ONLINE DO NOT 

NEED TO RETURN THE ORDER ENVELOPE.  

Only families who still wish to pay with cash will need to 

return the order envelope on the day. Family photo 

envelopes will be available for collection at the front 

office. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Microchipping 

District Council of Elliston is committed to returning lost 

animals to their owners. 

Microchipping is the most effective form of permanent 

identification for your dog or cat. Collars can come off or 

be removed, tags can fade or become outdated. Inserting 

a microchip means your pet can be easily identified by a 

Council Officer, animal shelter or veterinarian, regardless 

of the situation. Once identified, you can be contacted 

immediately and informed of the location of your pet. 

In South Australia it is compulsory for ALL dogs (including 

working dogs) and cats to be microchipped. ALL dogs AND 

cats in the District Council of Elliston must be registered in 

Dogs and Cats Online with the microchipping details. 

 

AUSTRALIA’S BIGGEST MORNING TEA 
 
The Lock Op Shop tea/coffee money for all of May will be 
going towards the Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea 
fundraiser. 
  
People are welcome to make a donation also if they wish. 
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WORK WANTED      

Looking for work: General Labour / Farm work / Odd Jobs 

etc. 

Ready to start immediately. Willing to work weekends. 

Residing in Lock. 

Phone Aaron Noble - 0431200899            


